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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Loewe Televisions 
10 May 2007                                                                     ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The televisions may have a weakness at certain soldered joints 
which could lead to overheating of the appliance, and in the worst 
case may represent a fire hazard. 

Details All 100Hz Loewe television models produced between March 
1999 and October 2001. Any sets from AHB manufactured in that 
period are also affected. 
 

Potential models affected: 
Aconda 9372Z Aconda 9381Z Arcada 8684Z Arcada 8775Z 
Aconda 93102Z Arcada 8672Z Arcada 8772Z Arcada 8784Z 
Calida 5655Z Calida 5663Z Calida 5672Z Calida 5684Z 
Calida 5763Z Calida 5772Z Calida 5784Z Cantus 3870Z 
Cantus 3872Z Contur 1670Z Credo 7581Z Credo 7681Z 
Ergo 6672Z Ergo 6681Z Ergo 6772Z Ergo 6781Z 
Planus 4663Z Planus 4670Z Planus 4672Z Planus 4681Z 
Planus 4781Z Profil 3563Z Profil 3570Z  Profil 3572Z 
Vitros 6372Z Vitos 6381Z Xelos 5255Z Xelos 5261Z 
Xelos 5270Z Xelos 5281Z Xelos 5381Z  

 

What to do If you own a potentially affected set, between six and eight years 
old, do not use it and remove the plug from the wall socket. 
 

Record the article number and serial number located on the rear 
of the television and on the Loewe warranty card. 
 

Contact Loewe on 0800 111 450 to establish whether your set is 
part of the recall. 

More 
Information 

No recall notice was issued. 
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